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October 10, 2000

October 10, 2000
Ms. Pamela M. Farrell

Institutional Asset Associate

Sanford C. Bernstein & Co., Inc.

767 Fifth Avenue

New York, NY  10153-0185

Dear Pamela:
Please find enclosed the two original copies of a contract amendment for the 25% directed brokerage arrangement for our account.  They have been signed by Mr. Robert N. Berkopec, our Chief Financial Officer and Treasurer.   Thank you for your attention to this matter.

If you should have any additional questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Very truly yours,
Michael W. Senske

Assistant Controller

Enclosures

